
 

File: R51457 

 
 
 
June 10, 2003 
 
 
 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Ave 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA 22101 
 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
The enclosed documents constitute a formal submittal and request for a Class II Permissive 
Change pursuant to Subpart C of Part 15 of FCC Rules (CFR 47) regarding changes to 
intentional radiators.  A change is being proposed to the Dell Corporation model PP04S system, 
which would result in changes to the performance characteristics originally reported to the 
Commission.  These changes are detailed on page 9 of the report and test data. 
 
Since the PP04S system is presently certified, an emissions test has been performed to 
demonstrate that it continues to comply with FCC Part 15 limits for intentional radiators.   
 
If there are any questions or if further information is needed, please contact Elliott Laboratories 
for assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Briggs 
Director of Engineering 
 
MB/jls 
Enclosures: Emissions Test Report with Exhibits 
 


